
Hello Ladies, 

Our February meeting was full of insightful safety tips from Detective Barry Ollila from the 

Pleasant Prairie Police Department.  Detective Ollila shared information on how we can protect 

our safety on the internet, in stores and in our homes.  We also enjoyed a delicious pizza    

dinner and had a very busy first meeting of 2018.   

The nominating committee votes were tallied and the committee is comprised of Char, Connie, 

Terri, Sue L., Sue S. and Mary M.  Please remember the Club will be filling the Vice President,        

Secretary and Treasurer officer positions.  If you are interested in serving on the board in a 

specific position, please contact any member of the nominating committee and let them know 

your desire to serve.  Also, don’t forget to fill out and submit your nomination(s) for              

Philanthropic causes to Vickie by the March meeting.   

March 8 is our next meeting and it will be at Brookdale.  The International Outreach Committee 

will be the Hostesses for the evening.  The committee is comprised of Kathy Edwards, Kris 

Klimisch, Michelle Rundle, June Nelson, Carol Thiele and Barb Williams.  This  dinner will be a 

potluck, so be sure to bring your favorite dish.  Dessert will be provided by the committee.  The  

committee will be collecting $3 from every member this evening for the entertainment.  All 

members are encouraged to dress  in green attire for the meeting.  If you have any questions 

regarding the March meeting, please contact Kathy Edwards.   

On Thursday, March 15, we will be hosting the Kenosha Unified School Board Candidate    Forum at 

the Village Auditorium at 9915 39th Avenue (south entrance).  Doors will open at 6 pm and the   

forum will start promptly at 6:30 pm.  If you have any questions, please contact Sue L. 

Please remember about a couple of ongoing fundraisers that the PPWC is actively engaged in:  

Flower Power Fundraising.  http://www.flowerpowerfundraising.com/campaign?

campaign_id=25620&user_campaign_id=542510  “Join us, GFWC Pleasant Prairie Woman's Club, in 

making our world more beautiful with flowers! We always pay it forward.”  It has proven to be a  powerful 

way to spread the pleasures and rewards of gardening to people of all ages.  To ensure that every-

one has a great gardening experience right from the start, Flower Power Fundraising offers only the    

finest, best-quality bulbs and plants available from growers in  Holland and the U.S. and offer an 

unconditional, 100% money-back guarantee.   If you have any  questions, please contact Cheri. 

March Birthday 

4th - Cheri Schmidt 

8th - PPWC 

Meeting  @ 

Brookdale 6:30PM 

Potluck Dinner 

$3 donation 

15th -  School 
Board Candidate 

Forum  

Village Hall  

Use South Entrance 

6:30 PM 
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2018 

  PPWC Meeting - Brookdale, 6:30 PM,  Potluck Dinner, Wear Green & Bring $3 for Program - Thursday, March 8 

 Kenosha Unified School Board Candidate Forum, 9915 39 Avenue (South Entrance)                       

Doors open at 6:00 PM and Forum starts at 6:30 PM - Thursday, March 15 

 PPWC Meeting - Brookdale, 6:30 PM - Thursday, April 12 

 SPD Spring Convention - Tuesday, April 17 

 WI State Convention - Milwaukee North Shore, May 3 - 6 

 International Convention -  St. Louis, MO, June 22 - 25 

 
 

Vigeo Exchange  https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229 

Amazon Smile  https://smile.amazon.com/ref=smi_ext_ch_23-7132046_dl?_encoding=UTF8&ein=23-
7132046&ref_=smi_chpf_redirect&ref_=smi_ext_ch_23-7132046_cl 

Onto more GFWC history:  

1995 - In September, GFWC International President Jeannine Faubion led a group of 11 GFWC           
Delegates to attend the U.N. Fourth World Conference on Women held in Beijing, China.   

1997 - 2002  GFWC International President Faye Dissinger attended the Governor’s Summit, 
pledging over $12 million on behalf of GFWC to American’s Promise For Libraries.  GFWC      

        exceeded the promise, donating $13.5 million by 2000. 

In the year 2000, the GFWC Outreach for Children Program raised $204,000 for an 
Operation Smile Mission to the Philippines.   

 

In Federation, 

Monica Yuhas 

GFWC-PPWC President  
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